KANSAS

The Kansas Insurance Department is reminding individual licensees and licensing managers that
Resident and Nonresident individual producers, as well as nonresident business entities, due for renewal
in December 2021 must do so by 4:00 p.m. CST on December 30, 2021.
e For Kansas resident individual producers this means that all CE course credits must have been
reported by CE providers to SBS or course completion certificates received by the Department
no later than 4:00 p.m. December 30, 2021.
e For Nonresident individual producers and business entities this means you must have renewed
(and submitted your renewal fees) through NIPR no later than 4:00 p.m. CST December 30,
2021.

Due to system upgrades, Kansas licensing transactions will not be able to be processed through NIPR,
SBS or the Kansas Department between December 31, 2021, and January 11, 2022. If a licensee fails to
renew by December 30, 2021, the license will be suspended, and he or she will not be able to reinstate
the license until after January 11, 2022. Questions can be submitted to the Kansas Producer Licensing
Division at kid.licensing@ksinsurance.org.
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